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Comment - As a practicing physician living in rural Virginia, I strongly support Medicaid expansion in 
Virginia. Many of my neighbors and patients are low-income workers who can't afford basic health care or 
preventive care. I volunteer at local free clinics, but I daily treat people whose serious problems (cancer, 
severe infections in diabetics, and the like) require tests and referrals that they can't afford. Please do this 
for the sake of all the low-income residents of our state.
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